
PTO Updates:
★ Lip Sync Battle/basket auction March 24th
★ PTO Meeting March 13 @ 6

Crest Ridge Elementary Newsletter
March 7, 2018

REMINDER!!!
When dropping your kids off in the mornings, please drop them off at the north doors.  

Students walking in front of buses is very unsafe.
If you make a transportation change, please send a note, call 

the school, or email ahurley@crestridge.org 
BY 2:30 PM, to let us know. Thank you!

Dates to Remember:
Mar. 9 -- NO SCHOOL
Mar. 11--Daylight Savings Time...Set Clocks UP
Mar. 14 -- Parent/Teacher Conferences 4-8pm
Mar. 15 --  Parent/Teacher Conferences 2-7pm
Mar. 15 -- Early Release 1pm
Mar. 16 -- NO SCHOOL
Mar.16 -- Jump rope for heart/Hoops for Heart 
forms due

3, 4, 5 Year Old Screening

● When:  Friday, March 9
● Where:  Crest Ridge Elementary

We will be screening 3, 4, 5 year olds on March 9th from 8:00 am - 5:30 
pm.  Please call the Elementary office at 660-656-3316  to schedule an 

appointment.  Appointments last approximately 1 ½ - 2 hours.
For those children entering Kindergarten August 2018 (must be 5 before 

August 1), you will need to bring a birth certificate, immunization 
information, and proof of residency (ex. electric bill).

Cold weather is here!!! 
Please remember that we go outside 

for recess. Please have your 
child/ren in appropriate coats, 

hats, and gloves.  We do have 
donated items that are available if 

your child is in need.After School News
We offer homework help and a snack daily plus 
instructional activities. Tutoring is available upon 

request. Contact Cyndi if you have further 
questions. Students are welcome to join anytime. 
Enrollment forms and parent handbooks are in the 
office. Enrollment forms need to be turn in before 

your child stays.
For more information contact Cyndi Shackelford 

@ cshackelford@crestridge.org

School WILL BE IN SESSION 
March 29th!!

Parent/Teacher Conferences
Teachers have sent home a form for you 

to  sign up on March 14th  or 15th. 
Please make sure you sign up for a time 

to meet with your child’s teacher. No After School Care 
March 14-15!!!

On Dr. Seuss Day, 
March 2 our 

school as a whole 
passed 1424 

reading tests!! 
Way To Go CRE
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